
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 clstone0000 <clstone0000@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, May 21, 2020 10:10 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 Save the wetlands-Kihei 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Cindy Stone and I live in Kihei. 

Please, please do not allow the building of this or any other subdivisions in our area especially the wetlands. 

This will upset the balance that we currently have. Animal and human alike. 

Please do not allow Sujata Bhatia's permit to go through. 

Thank you, 

Cindy Stone 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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